
                                                                       Meeting of the Staff Council  

                                                                                     (2.11.2020) 

A meeting of the Guru Nanak College Staff Council was held today i.e. 2.11.2020 at 1.30 pm in the 

Womenswing  Campus of the College. 

 The following members were present:- 

1. P. Shekhar – Principal (In the Chair)  

2. Dr. SanjaySanjay Prasad 

3. Dr. Ranjana Das  

4. Dr. Gopal Kumar Sandilya 

5. Prof. Santosh Kumar   

6. Prof. Sanjay Kumar Sinha  

7. Prof. Daljeet Singh  

8. Prof. Piyush Agarwal  

9. Prof.  ChiranjeetAdhikari 

10. Prof. SnehalGoswami 

11 Prof. AnuradhaKumari 

12 Sonu Prasad Yadav 

13  Prof Amarjeet Singh  

14. Prof. Dipak Kumar  
15. Dr. Varsha Singh  

          16.    Dr.  Mina Malkhandi 

          17.  Dr. Neeta Ojha 

18. Prof SadhnaKumari Singh 

19. Prof. Udaykumar Sinha 

20. Prof. Pushpa Tiwari 

21. Abhishek Kumar Sinha 

 

Proceedings:- 

1. The proceedings of the previous meeting were read and confirmed. 

2. The Principal happily informed the staff council that Self Study Report (SSR) was successfully 

submitted on 31st October 2020. Every member of the council expressed their happiness . 

3. The Principal also, informed that NAAC has already sent Student Satisfaction Survey(SSS) 

Questionnaire on to the mail-id of 30% Students. Our students have already started responding, 

as informed by some of the members present in the meeting. 

4. It was decided to constitute a committee, consisting the following members, to monitor the 

Students Satisfaction Survey wef 3rd November 2020 : 

a. Dr. Neeta Ojha (Arts) 

b. Prof. SadhnaKumari Singh 

c. Prof. Abhishek Kumar sinha 

d. Prof Pushpa Tiwari( BCA) 



d. Prof. Piyush  Agarwal ( Commerce) 

e. Prof. ChiranjeetAdhikari 

f. Prof. daljeet Singh 

g. Prof. SnehalGoswami 

 

5. The Principal was happy to inform that 55 students have already been enrolled in the newly 

launched UGCapproved five Skill Development courses. He also said that admission to the above 

courses have been extended up to 12th November 2020.This must be communicated to the 

students. Also it was decided have classes of Skill Development courses w.e.f. the first Monday 

of December, i.e. 7th December in regular (face –to-face) mode. The UGC has directed the 

courses to be delivered only in regular mode, and not in online mode. 

 

There being no other matter, the meeting ended with a vote of thanks to the chair. 

 

 


